
 

 

Date: 14-01-25         QCS/Jan25/141 

Dear Parents  

Greetings!  

Subject: School Reopening After Winter Break 

"Let’s rekindle the spirit of curiosity and joy of learning as we step into the classrooms once again!" 

 
We hope this message finds you in good spirit. After the pleasant winter break, we are prepared to 

resume the academic session offline from Wednesday, January 15, 2025. Keeping in view the foggy 

conditions and adhering to the govt. guidelines, the school timings will be as follows: 

 Grade: Preschool, Nursery, KG:    9:00 am – 1:00 pm 
  

 Grade: I- VIII :      9:00 am – 2:30 pm 
 

 Regularity & Punctuality: We encourage parents to ensure their children are regular & punctual 

to school, keeping in view the annual day practice and academics.  

 

 Winter Uniform: Kindly ensure students are dressed in full winter uniform as per the school 
guidelines. 

 
Note: The transport coordinator will communicate the updated pick-up and drop-off times in the 

respective transport groups. Please have your ward picked up and dropped up as per the new timings. 

For any query or support you can contact the Route attendant or the Transport in charge. 

Thanks & Regards 

 
 

Ms. Sandhya Kumaria 
HOS 
 

 

 
 


